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A couple questions have been asked: 
 

1. Are we subject to Davis Bacon on this project?----- We are not subject to Davis Bacon as 
we are using ARPA Funds but we are very close to $1 million so it we be prudent to 
consider compliance as the state statute for new construction is one million. 
 

2. Do we have a local vender use policy? --------We do not but we do encourage it. 
 

3. Do we have a CHRO requirement? -------We do not have a local requirement. We have 
also been advised that the state is not imposing a CHRO requirement as long as we are 
not using any state funds and are strictly using pass thru ARPA funds. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


